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December 6, 2023

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2023-00401
Peaks Mill Water District
Correction of Deficiency on Customer Notice

Dear Ms. Bridwell:
Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is a corrected Customer Notice.

Peaks Mill Water District received a Deficiency Letter today regarding the Customer Notice
included in their recent ARF application. The original notice failed to show the increased amount
of the average bill for each meter size. | have made that correction on the attached Customer
Notice. The only changes were in the first paragraph on the second page.

The original notice has been advertised once; the District will use the corrected version for the
remaining two advertisements.

In addition, the District will mail the corrected notice to the specific customers with 1” meters
and 4” meters whose average usage was not specifically included in the original notice.

.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

YAl ol

Robert K. Miller
Straightline Kentucky



